Email SharvanKumar Roy

RTI application fee as per RTI Act. 2005- REMINDER

From : SharvanKumar Roy <skroy@dfcc.co.in> Mon, Jul 26, 2021 01:16 PM

Subject : RTI application fee as per RTI Act. 2005-
REMINDER

To : mcbhatt13 <mcbhatt13@gmail.com>

Dear applicant (Mr. Prateek Bhatt),

Your RT! application dated 11.04.2021, received in this office on 15.04.2021 with a Rs.

10/- currency note in cash.

In this regard, a Letter no. 2021/HQ/Admin/RTI-226 Dated 19.04.2021 was sent to you
by speed post, followed by reminder on 28.06.2021, by which it was advised to
deposit RT| application fee of Rs. 10/~ in the form of IPO (Indian Postal Order)/
Demand Draft/ Bankers Cheque in favour of DECCIL, New Delhi, so that further
necessary action can be taken on your RTI application dated 11.04.2021.

However more than three months period has been lapsed and no communication is
received on this matter. It seems that you are no more interested in getting information.
Your case will be closed now.

with best wishes ,
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Please do not print this email unless it is absolutely necessary. Save Paper.
Save Trees.



